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January 27, 2014
Merit Scholarship Program
Semester at Sea

Re: Heather Kriletich
Dear Madam/Sir: 

It is a pleasure to write in behalf of Heather Kriletich’s application for your Merit Scholarship. Heather has heard wonderful things about Semester at Sea and is eager to participate. I know she will take the experience very seriously and learn a great deal. 

I have known Heather for about three years, and I am very impressed with her as a student and a person. Heather is doing excellent work here at UCSB, earning a 3.7 GPA. I first met Heather when she earned an outstanding grade (“A+”) in my Soc 142 (Sociology of Socialization) course. As a result, I invited her to be the grader for that class the next time I taught it. She is such an outstanding grader that I have hired her for a total for four quarters to grade for me. Heather has very high standards for her own work and a great eye for detail. It is a pleasure to work with her and you will always find her work to be of the highest quality.

Heather has worked at several other paying jobs (aside from grading for me) and she is frugal with her money. She is trying to save enough money to pay for the Semester at Sea, but it is not easy for her; and her parents are not well-to-do people. Thus it is very important for her to receive the Merit Scholarship for entering your program and I think she deserves the scholarship more than most of the other students I know. 

In summary, I think Heather is truly an outstanding person who will make many valuable contributions to society during her life. She is forward looking, with the ability to plan her time and activities to attain long-term goals. In addition to having a keen mind, she is serious, conscientious, hard working and very responsible. She is both an excellent student and a happy, well-adjusted person with whom it is a pleasure to work. Heather earns my highest level of recommendation. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu
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